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PROJECT NOTIFICATION 
 
Date: March 10, 2015 
Re:  North Sciences Quadrangle (NSQ)-Phase 1

 

Project activity for phase 1 begins the week of March 16 in the North Sciences Quadrangle. Planned 
completion of phase 1 is by June 14. Phase 2 begins on June 15, and phase 3 begins on July 14. The entire 
project is planned for completion by Sept. 14. 
 
The campus community can expect the following during each phase: 

 Alternate pedestrian walkways surrounding the work area. 

 Signage will be in place to inform pedestrians of temporary walkways. 

 Debris dumpsters will be in place. 

 Construction crews and trucks will be on site each day. 

 Bicycles racks will be temporarily relocated throughout construction. 

 Project activity will be noisy and dusty, at times. 

 Completion of each phase of the project is weather dependent. 
 

Project updates that include an updated graphic will be distributed throughout the project as each phase 
nears completion. 
 

 
 
For questions, please contact Steven Nadler, senior project manager, 312.448.3849 or 
steven.nadler@stvinc.com, or John Ekholm, senior project manager at 312.560.0043 or 
jekholm@uchicago.edu 
 
Thank you for your patience throughout this project.  
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